Berry, Taylor

From: Tom Craig <motgiarc@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 3:12 PM
To: Statements

Subject: Docket E-100 180CS

Dear Utility Commission

Please require Duke Energy to make customer solar accessibility EASIER rather than more difficult and costly!!!

This is insulting to my wife and | who spent a relatively large amount of savings to put a modest solar array on our
roof. Yes, our electric bills are considerably less but the main reason is so that the threat of climate change can be
minimized and our grandchildren wil have a sustainable future. There is so much noise coming from energy companies
and governments about the threat of coming climate chaos. Even the most hard-headed deniers ( in politics at least if
not in the business world) are beginning to give up their non-rational attempts to deny the truth that is d

coming. Shame on Duke to be dragging their feet when they should be leading the charge!! They are giving real life to
the old leftist story about the capitalist who sells the rope to his executioner so that he can be hanged. (At least he made
a nice profit!!) Please try to find a more rational and non-profit-taking approach to our dangerous situation. Make
rooftop solar easy and rewarding to those, who at their own expense, are choosing to be part of the solution!! Go
further and approach large businesses like Walmart, Target etc to change their roofs into solar farms!!

Sincerely

Tom Craig

Asheville, NC
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